
Finance Committee Agenda - 5/15/18 

 

 

Present: Jim Hamtil, George Fisher, Dave Beaumont, Hal Shute, Kiyle Osgood, Gary Hoyer 

 

Absent: none 

 

Other: none: 

 

 

School- 

Security: The School Board is considering a proposal to bring in several “Class 3” police officers 

to provide security.  These officers must be retired NJ police officers over the age of 55.  They 

will be hired by the township and report to the head of the police department.  Comments were 

that all costs must be recovered from the school 

Budget: Dave reported on this year’s school budget.  Funding for the new track is there and the 

total budget is up $1.3M (5.27%) over last year.   

 

 

Police Move: Draft architectural plans are in, sally port included.  Waiting for detailed plans. 

 

 

Trash/Recycling/Cleanup:  Proposal to use private hauler to bring in and pick up dumpsters is 

being bid out.  Concerns about safety, cost, and wind-blown debris need to be addressed. 

 

 

WAT Road Plan: 5 yr road plan from DPW was distributed and discussed.  Comment about 

requesting  more detail in the out years.  

 

 

 

Property Tax-Charitable Deduction:  Discussion regarding NJ plan to allow property taxes to be 

reclassified as charitable deductions.  Consensus was to wait and see how the NJ legislation is 

treated by the IRS before making any decisions. 

 
 
Recommendations to TC:  None 

 

 

 

Next meeting: June 11 


